
Sai Wan Ho Sports Centre to reopen

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (December
17) that Sai Wan Ho Sports Centre in Eastern District will reopen for public
use from December 24 (Tuesday). This venue was temporarily closed earlier for
refurbishment works.

     Members of the public can reserve these reopened fee-charging facilities
from tomorrow (December 18) via the SmartPLAY website
(www.smartplay.lcsd.gov.hk/home), the mobile app (My SmartPLAY), Smart Self-
service Stations, or via the service counters at leisure venues and the
District Leisure Services Offices. For enquiries, please contact the venue
staff at 2569 7330.
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